
WOODLEA INTERNATIONAL WEEK 
Monday 4 – Friday 8 April 2022 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

As part of Bacchus Marsh Grammar’s ongoing commitment to supporting those in need, we have 
planned some special events for Term 1 during International Week. Profits raised during International 
week will be donated to the Royal Children’s Hospital.  

On Monday 4 April, the School SRC will run an “INTERNATIONAL DRESS DAY” in support of this 
cause. We are encouraging students to wear sports uniform to school and bring an item of clothing 
or an international costume they can wear over their sports uniform. Regulation BMG uniform shorts, 
socks and hat must be worn. No face painting or coloured hair is permitted. To participate in this day, 
students are asked to bring a gold coin donation to show their support in raising funds for the Royal 
Children’s Hospital. 

The School will host a “SPECIAL FOOD DAY” in support of this cause on Friday 8 April. Students will 
need to pre-order and purchase items online through Qkr! App. This is now active so you are able to 
order now. 

When selecting the menu please ensure you click on WOODLEA SPECIAL FOOD DAY LOTE WEEK  
(Further instructions are on the school website). Orders will close by 4pm Friday, 1 April 2021. 
Special food available for all students on this day will be $8.50 each 

BALINESE STYLE - Mie Goreng (Dairy Free & Nut Free) A mildly spicy fried noodle dish with Chicken 
& green vegetables, tomato, mushroom, fried shallots and lime juice. 

CHINESE – Vegetarian Special Fried Rice (Dairy Free, Nut Free, Vegetarian and Gluten Free – VEGAN 
option available (no egg) – with onion, garlic, peas, corn, eggs, mushrooms and spring onions. 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

Yours sincerely 

Audrey Gagnon Danielle Copeman 
French Teacher Head of Woodlea Campus 


